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(from left) Ms. De Wee, emergency professional of WHO Namibia,  

Dr. Charles Sagoe-Moses, Dr. Josephine Namboze and Ambassador Nishimaki 

On 30 August 2022, Ambassador Nishimaki received a courtesy call from Dr. Sagoe-

Moses, WHO Representative to Namibia, and Dr.Josephine Namboze, WHO Representative 

to Botswana. 

 

Currently, WHO is dispatching missions to African countries to strengthen their 

emergency response systems in the event of emergencies such as outbreaks of 

infectious diseases. During the meeting, Dr. Namboze, who is leading the mission 

to Namibia, explained about this initiative. Ambassador Nishimaki explained about 

Japan's provision of COVID-19 vaccine to African countries through the COVAX 

Facility and the provision of cold-chain equipment to Namibia. 


